
Sent to all Members 
 
July 30, 2023 
 
Dear {%FName%}, 
 
Rotary Foundation Minutes are provided by District 6220 Governor-Elect and Paul Harris 
Society Coordinator, Roger Utnehmer (Oot-name-er). Please share Foundation Minutes with 
club members at weekly meetings and post in newsletters and social media. 
Also, it would be appreciated if you would add “utnehmer@gmail.com” to your club newsletter 
mailing list. 
 
=========================================================== 
 
“This is a Rotary Foundation Minute. 
 
Congratulations to District 6220 Polio Plus Coordinator Bryan Lopac. Bryan is the 
immediate past-president of the Marquette West Rotary Club and has served for the 
past year as District Polio Plus Society coordinator. 

 
Under Bryan’s leadership District 6220 Rotarians impressively exceeded previous Polio 
Plus giving goals and, in the last Rotary year of 2022-23, raised $39,858. 
 
Bryan has helped clubs share best practices, raised awareness for Rotary’s effort to 
eradicate polio and successfully led the district to an all-time high in giving. 
 
Please note that if you join the Paul Harris Society and pledge a minimum Foundation 
contribution of $1,000 per year you can allocate a portion of that donation to Polio 
Plus.   
 
A Polio Plus Society, pledging a minimum of $100 per year, is attached to this message. 
 
This has been a Rotary Foundation Minute.” 
 
-- 
 
Roger Utnehmer   
Rotary District 6220 PHS Coordinator  
District Governor 2024-25  
(C) 920 495 9677  
utnehmer@gmail.com   
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